
If you would like to request uniform items, please do one of the following: 

x Email Jasmine Delgado at tradingpost@hfsparentguild.org

x Complete the form below and submit to the Holy Family School office

Orders are generally IXlILlleG VePL�PRnWKly during the school year.  Your items will be in the
school foyer on the blue shelves when ready, and we will email to notify you. 
—————————————————————————————————————— 

Family Name:___________________________ Phone Number: ____________________ 
Email Address: _____________________________________________________________

It is not necessary to make a donation in order to receive.  
The Trading Post accepts donations of LIKE NEW uniforms that comply with current uniform policy.   

3leaVe leaYe yRXr XnLIRrP GRanWLRnV aW WKe VFKRRl RIILFe�

Thank you! 

  Request Form 
The Trading Post is a family resource for like 

new Holy Family School uniforms.  

We have a wide variety of sizes and approved 

uniform options available at no cost!  

Item Description Boy or Girl Size Quantity Desired 
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